
Click here for finals schedules 

Friday, May 20
State Track Meet @ U of O, Eugene
Tennis: State Tournament at Tualatin Hills
New: Varsity Boys Lacrosse first-round playoffs vs Central Catholic at Milwaukie HS, 8pm

Saturday, May 21
State Track Meet @ U of O, Eugene
Tennis: State Tournament at Tualatin Hills

events

Friday, May 20

Graduation Survey Due
Seniors, today is the last day to complete the Graduation Survey on Naviance. This tells us where to send your final 
transcript.

Prom Tickets on Sale in Bookkeeper’s Office during lunch and after school
Ticket prices are $45 for one, and $85 for two; all fees and fines must be paid. Cash preferred; credit cards accepted; 
checks may be made out to Wilson High School. Prom is May 21, 7-10pm, Melody Ballroom (615 SE Alder St, Portland, 
OR 97214).  Guest passes available in room 139, must be submitted by May 18.

Wilson Daily Bulletin 
Visit our website, like us on Facebook, follow Principal 
Chatard on Twitter

Friday, May 20, 2016
A, Periods 1-4

click here for Bell Schedules

Wilson High School
1151 SW Vermont St, Portland 97239
Office: (503) 916-5280; Attendance (503) 916-5294

Schedule for  
May 16 –May 20
Monday, May 16: A
Tuesday, May 17: B
Wednesday, May 18: A/Tutor Time
Thursday, May 19:  B/Tutor Time
Friday, May 20: A

Schedule for  
May 16 –May 20
Monday, May 23: B
Tuesday, May 24: A
Wednesday, May 25: B
Thursday, May 26:  A/Tutor Time
Friday, May 27: B/Tutor Time

http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/wilson/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Woodrow-Wilson-High-School-Portland-OR/217740154927750
https://twitter.com/principalBchat


Wilson Equity and Diversity Film Series free film screening and director panel, 
Wilson Auditorium, 5:30-8:00pm 

News

New: Academic All Stars for May

Academic All-Stars for May are Jessica Peterson, Mateo Minato, and Aiden Nelson. Read more here about what makes 
these Wilson seniors stand out.

New: Wilson Alum Alicia Evans named Big Ten Freshman of the Year in Rowing
Alicia is a freshman at the University of Wisconsin. Read more here: http://www.uwbadgers.com/news/2016/5/18/wom-
ens-rowing-bryans-named-rowings-big-ten-coach-of-the-year.aspx?path=wrow. Great job, Alicia! 

Congratulations to Lesley Bahena-Patino! 
She was awarded a $4,000 scholarship from the ACE Mentor Program. The ACE Mentor Program of Oregon is an after-
school program that helps Portland metro-area high school students find their paths toward great careers in Architecture, 
Construction and Engineering.

Wilson Senior Lauren Gallison is the featured artist this month at Food Front
Stop by Food Front to see the exhibition and go to their website at http://foodfront.coop/local-life/community/ to read 
more about Lauren. She will attend the University of Puget Sound next year where she is a recipient of the President’s 
Award scholarship.

Twelve Wilson athletes qualify for State Track Meet
Congratulations and good luck to Ryleigh Crenshaw, Alex White, Alex Slenning, Chase Howard, Caleb Seely, Kian Mitch-
ell, Chris Butcher, Isaak Simpson, Ethan Holmgren, Jack Dixon, Collin Ruth and Max Lommen. They will compete in the 
State Track Competition starting this Friday in Eugene.

Congratulations to the class officers for the 2017/2018 school year

Sophomore Class:			   Junior Class:			   Senior Class:
Zoe Bennett				    Belle Brooks			   Corey Bissonette
Ryan Bernstein				    Molly Cohen			   Sagan Ghim
Mia Bowles				    Anna Kien			   Simon Haats
Andrew Harker				   Emily Kline			   Jackie Hudson
Ava Reisman				    Diego Millan
Rebecca Shore				    Kian Mitchell
Amy Sloan 
Sarah White

http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/wilson/212.htm%23all_stars
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Wilson students’ artwork selected

	 Audrey Jenkins		  Taylor Bergstrom

Sophomore Audrey Jenkins is one of the three finalists in The Portland Farmers Market Reusable Bag Design Contest, 
and Senior Taylor Bergstrom’s design received the People’s Choice Award. Audrey’s artwork is in the running for one of 
the top three awards and Taylor will receive $250 for her artwork. This contest is open to all Willamette Valley area high 
schools, and this year over 200 entries were submitted. The other 2 finalists are students at Lakeridge High School and 
Scappoose High School. 

On Saturday, June 4th, at 10:00am the grand-prize winner will be announced at the Portland Farmers Market PSU 
location. The student with the winning design will receive a $1,000 scholarship, and their design will be printed on 
hundreds of canvas bags to be distributed at this season’s Portland Farmers Markets. The two runners-up will each receive 
a $500 scholarship and their designs will be showcased at the unveiling on June 4th.  This event is free and open to the 
public.  Come show your support! Congratulations Audrey and Taylor!

Announcements

Wilson Equity and Diversity Film Series Celebrates Asian-Pacific American Heritage 
Month, Wilson Auditorium, Friday, May 20, 5:30-8:00pm 

Please join us for a free screening of 
the documentary film “Mei Mei: A 
Daughter’s Song.” Panel discussion to 
follow with Filmmaker Dmae Roberts, 
PSU international student Eugene Smith 
and Wilson photography student Minhtam 
Tran. Ms. Roberts will also read from her 
book “The Letting Go Trilogies: Stories of 
a Mixed-Race Family.” Sponsored by the 
Equity Team and the Asian Pacific Islander 
Student Union

yearbooks are coming soon! today is last day to order
Check to make sure you purchased one. Lists are posted outside of Room 142 and in front of the bookkeeper’s office. If you 
don’t find your name on the list, you have until May 20 to order a yearbook online at http://shop.balfour.com/smi62107/
catalog/category/view/s/yearbook-and-accessories/id/312795/ or from the bookkeeper.

PROM: MELODY BALLROOM, MAY 21, 7-10PM
Students: Tickets On Sale Now
The clock is ticking and soon it will be “Midnight in Paris.”  This year’s prom will be held on May 21, from 7-10pm at the 

http://shop.balfour.com/smi62107/catalog/category/view/s/yearbook-and-accessories/id/312795/
http://shop.balfour.com/smi62107/catalog/category/view/s/yearbook-and-accessories/id/312795/


beautiful Melody Ballroom (615 SE Alder St, Portland, OR 97214). Ticket prices are $45 for one, and $85 for two. Tickets 
are available in the bookkeeper’s office during lunch and after school.  Cash preferred; credit cards accepted; checks may 
be made out to Wilson High School. Guest passes can be picked up in room 139 and must be submitted by May 18.

Community: Do you have a gently used tux or other men’s formal wear that you would like to pass on? 
Prom season is the perfect time to donate it to a prom-going student. Email Maureen Brennan (mbrennan@pps.net) if 
you have a tux you no longer need.

Wilson Band Spring Concert, Wednesday, May 25, 7-8:00pm, Wilson Auditorium
The final concert of the year will be an exciting one. The jazz band will supply the singing talent for four big-band vocal 
numbers. Symphony and concert band members, hungry to play film scores, will play a John Williams trilogy and 
medleys from Pirates of the Caribbean and Star Wars. Symphonic band will also play a piece for solo trombone, featuring 
Junior Rowan McIntosh. Mr. Caldwell will also debut his recently formed SW Community Band, adults and recent 
graduates, who will perform three pieces. Don’t miss this evening of music favorites and the opportunity to honor and say 
good-bye to the band’s wonderful seniors. The performance is free and open to all ages.

Band members: Concert attire is on your own, but please dress up—ties, dresses, etc.  Ladies, please make sure skirts and 
dresses go past the knees when you are seated.

Summer Employment Opportunity at Wilson Snack Shack
Wilson High School Boosters is hiring a Summer Volunteer Manager to run our summer concessions program.  This 
position will work closely with club and sports groups and will manage high school volunteers. This position runs June 
13-August 13, 2016.  Required working hours are Tuesday-Saturday 11:30am-7pm (must be available these dates and 
times—no flexibility).

We are looking for someone with strong customer service, bookkeeping and cash management skills.   Experience 
working with volunteers a plus.   This position requires a food handler’s license.

Pay is monthly at $13 per hour.  Interested parties should send their resume and three references to Erica Meyers 
emeyers@pps.net by May 26, 2016.  

Booster Club Student Parking Space Raffle
Wilson Booster Club’s annual fundraising raffle for reserved parking spots is now open. Raffle winners will be eligible for 
one reserved parking spot during the 2016-2107 school year from 7am-4pm.  There 10 spots to raffle off at $300 per spot; 
to enter the raffle send your name to Erica Meyers at emeyers@pps.net.  The drawing will be held on June 3rd and raffle 
winners will be notified that day to make payment.  

A “Buy Now” option for $450 is available immediately for your 2016-2017 school year.  This includes your spot reserved 
for home football games.  If you are interested in the “Buy Now” option please contact Booster President Jolene Howard at 
showardjack@aol.com.  

This personalized reserved parking is in our prime parking area and it includes your student’s name.  

Thank you for your support,
The Wilson Trojan Booster Club

Commencement Volunteers Needed
Parents of non-seniors are needed to assist as ticket takers/greeters at Commencement on Wednesday, June 8, at Memorial 
Coliseum.  Volunteers need to arrive by 6:30pm.  Volunteers will get to see most of Commencement, though they might 
miss the first few minutes.  Interested?  contact Sara Mattheisen at smatthei@pps.net.

College Application Workshops for Juniors, May 24 and 26, College Center, Room 221
If you’re planning to apply to a college where you need a letter of recommendation (any private school), you should attend 
a “Letter of Rec” workshop at lunch on May 24 in the College Center, Room 221. We will have other “Letter of Rec” 
workshops in the fall, but this will give you a jumpstart.

mailto:mbrennan@pps.net
mailto:emeyers%40pps.net?subject=
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Next, add May 26 to your calendar: We will have a “Tips and Tricks for College Essays” workshop during Tutor Time 
(2:11pm), also in Room 221. You’ll get amazing tips and a chance to meet with an editor. You should start your college 
essays this summer. Take a look at the Common Application essay prompts: https://www.commonapp.org/whats-
appening/application-updates/common-application-announces-2016-2017-essay-prompts.

Juniors! Are you interested in joining leadership for the 2016-2017 school year? 
Appointed Class Officer packets are available in the office. Fill out the questionnaire, turn it in, and schedule an interview 
with ASB for your chance to join leadership. Contact Ms. McFadden (mmcfadden@pps.net) if you have any questions.

Cheer Tryouts, May 23 and 25, Wilson Cafeteria, 4:30-7:30pm
 Interested girls need to attend both days.  Parents need to attend one of two informational meetings on May 23 at either 
4:30pm or 5:30pm. Correction: A Parent meeting for all applicants will be held on Monday, May 23th at 6:30 pm in Room 
19 (next to the cafeteria). In order for students to be eligible for tryouts an actual parent or guardian must be present at the 
meeting to sign in. If a parent cannot attend this meeting please contact wilsonhighcheer@gmail.com on or before May 
22nd. For more information go to the cheer website at http://www.wilsonathletics.com/cheer.

Spring/Summer Sports Camps and Training 
There are great opportunities for athletes in grades 3-12 at Wilson this summer. For more information on spring and 
summer training and summer camps, go to www.wilsonathletics.com. Sports represented include Cross Country, Soccer,  
Volleyball, Basketball, Lacrosse,  and Football.

WHS Girls Lacrosse Youth Camp, June 20—23, 7-9 pm, WHS Turf Field
Incoming grades 2-9. Cost: $60 per person; non-WHS cluster residents: $70. Register at Www.wilsonlax.com.
The camp will be run by the WHS coaching staff in conjunction with the Varsity team players. It is open to new and 
current lax players.

Wilson Cross Country summer training
Summer Training for incoming Grades 9-12: Tuesdays 6-7:30pm, Tryon Creek Nature Center; Thursdays 6-7:30pm, 
Wilson High Courtyard, July 5-August 4 (except July 26 and 28)
Wilson XC Running Camp (for all incoming Grades 7-12): August 8-10, 8:30-10:30am. Cost is $25 for the camp (includes 
a running t-shirt).
XC Camping Trip for Grades 9-12: August 11-13, details TBA
Mandatory Fall HS practices: August 15-19, times TBA (info on signing up for a Wilson fall sport will be coming out 
soon).

For more info go to www.wilsonxc.org.

Parent Volunteers needed for Senior BBQ, Friday, June 3
WHS Booster Club will be hosting the annual senior BBQ, held on the track immediately following the Senior Awards 
Ceremony. This is an annual celebration that the WHS Booster Club hosts for our graduating seniors and faculty. But we 
could not put this event on without the help of our great community. The event is broken into four shifts:
Set-up: 8:00-9:00am
Set-up and food prep: 9:00-11:00 (Senior Parents: please don’t sign up during this slot as this is during the awards 
ceremony)
Serving: 11:00-1:00
Clean-up: 1:00-2:00

To sign up, go here: https://www.volunteerspot.com/group/1039940334035?utm_source=group-badge-volunteer-
green.  Thank you for all of your support this year!!

GOING FOR GOLD!
Wilson students Hannah Davis and Julia Hamburger, talented varsity rowers with Rose City Rowing Club, are heading 
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to the Northwest Youth Championships!  Come out to Vancouver Lake to support them at the Northwest Youth Cham-
pionships, May 20-22, and to see if rowing might be for you. Even if you’ve never picked up an oar or been in a shell, you 
can learn to row and join the fun!  Check out rowing with Rose City Rowing Club (at http://www.rosecityrowing.org/
about/), open to any and all Wilson students! Experienced, Intermediate, and Novice classes begin June 15; Learn To Row 
classes begin June 16. Questions? Contact Wilson parent Carole Schmidt Davis at:  cschmidtdavis@gmail.com.

Wilson Art Teachers’ work on exhibit may 1-31, reception on may 12
Matt Carlson and Marie Pearson are in an art teacher group show at Jola Cafe, 5915 SW Corbett Ave (next to the Corbett 
Fish House). All of the artists teach in the metro area, and all are relatively new teachers. The show runs May 1-31 with an 
informal “meet the artists” event on May 12th from 5pm - 7pm.  

Urban Teen STEM+ARTS Summit at University of Portland, Friday, May 27, 9am-3pm
Experience a day of interactive workshops and thought-provoking discussions as you network with industry professionals 
and get a glimpse of a career in technology at this free event. All are welcome, but male youth of color are encouraged to 
attend. Register now at http://iurbanteenpdx2016.eventbrite.com.  cancelled

Summer Opportunities
For more opportunities and more details, go to the College and Career Center page of the Wilson website. 

Multnomah County Library Summer Reading Starts June 17
Join over 100,000 area youth to play the Summer Reading game at Multnomah County Library. Players set reading goals 
then read, listen to audiobooks, or complete gameboard activities to earn t-shirts and other prizes. Summer Reading is 
free, and teens who finish the game will be entered into a Grand Prize drawing for a $250 shopping spree.  Besides sup-
porting reading, the Summer Reading program includes free workshops and camps for teens hosted at local libraries. 
Workshops include photography, how to create comics, 3-D printing, cooking and more! Summer Reading runs June 
17-August 31. Find out about library events at https://multcolib.org/events.

Rose Festival Starlight Run Special Entry Fee for Students, May 16-27
Sign up for the June 4 Starlight Run as an individual or team and wear school colors, club or sports attire, or come up 
with a team costume. Beginning May 16 and running through May 27, students ages 13 and older can register for a 
dramatically reduced fee of just $10 (t-shirt not included).  Register at starlightrun.com beginning May 16. 

Career related learning opportunities
For more, go to the College and Career Center page of the Wilson website. Kari Smith Haight and Meg Merrill are filling 
in for Career Coordinator, Kate Morgan, who is on maternity leave for the rest of the school year. Please turn applications 
in to the Career Coordinator mailbox in the main office.

Portland Fire and Rescue Free Fire Training Camp for Women, July 15, 16, and 17, 2016. Application deadline: June 
13. 
This three-day camp is an opportunity to experience the unique aspects of being a firefighter. Participants will obtain 
hands-on experience with tools of the trade, team building skills, emergency medical skills, and interview skills. The 
camp will be held at the Portland Fire and Rescue Training Center, 4800 NE 122nd Ave. Portland. For the application and 
more information, go to their website: http://www.portlandoregon.gov/fire/58307 or stop by the Career Center. It is open 
to all young women ages 16-20 years old. 

Scholarships
For a list of scholarships, go to http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/wilson/312.htm#scholarships.

Wilson PTA Scholarship, Due May 20, 2016
Two graduating Wilson seniors will each be awarded a scholarship of $1,000 to be used to defray the cost of a post-
secondary education. This may include advanced study at tertiary educational institutions such as universities, academies, 
colleges, seminaries, and institutes of technology, trade schools, and career colleges. The deadline for this scholarship 
application is Friday, May 20th 2016. A complete application packet must be delivered to the school office no later than 
3:30pm on that date to be considered for this scholarship. The recipients of this scholarship shall be announced at the 
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Senior Awards Assembly on June 3, 2016. The application was emailed to all seniors. If you are unable to print the 
application, you can pick one up in the counseling office.

Important information for seniors

Naviance Graduation Requirements Due May 20!  
In order to receive your diploma and have a finalized transcript that shows you graduated, you must complete the 5 
following items. Seniors will not be able to walk at Graduation without these requirements completed!

1.       CRLE Reflection
2.       My Plan Essay (upload as a PDF)
3.       Resume Requirement
4.       Graduation Survey
5.       PPS Exit Survey

Stop by the College Center (Room 220) and see Kari Smith Haight or Meg Merrill for help.

Fees and Fines Must Be Cleared
We will not issue prom tickets or graduation tickets to students who have a balance owing on their account. Please pay 
any fees dues by May 6, 2016. Visit the library, athletic director’s office and room 149 to see if your name is on the list of 
students who have a balance owing on their account. See your librarian, athletic director or bookkeeper if you have any 
questions. See Bookkeeper Ana Curtis in room 149 between 9:45-3:15 to pay outstanding fees with check, cash or credit 
card.  Ana can take credit cards over the phone at (503) 916-5616. 

Students who would like to work off their fees can email Erica Meyers (emeyers@pps.net) or stop by room 149 to sign 
up to help at our Campus Clean-up Day on Saturday, May 7, 2016, from 9:00-noon.   Earn $10/hour toward your student 
account balance. 

Submit Grad Night Forms Now
The PTA Grad Night 2016 is an all-night celebration for the graduates of Wilson High School that begins right after 
graduation on June 8th. The event is a wonderful night of fun activities, food, and memories our students will keep for 
years to come. We have over 195 students registered—we are hoping for all students to attend the event. Students must 
register for the Grad Night All-Night Party by May 16th.  Download forms at www.WilsonGradNight.com. Scholarships 
are available. Questions? Contact Angela Duarte at alduarte0@gmail.com.
 
Senior Photos for Slide Show Needed
We need a few photos (three or four at most) of your wonderful Wilson senior for the graduation party slideshow! 
Individual or group photos with other Wilson Seniors are fine (for groups, we prefer school activities as opposed to 
vacations, etc.; elementary middle and high school photos are welcome). Please include one baby/toddler and one high 
school picture. Email to Megmerrill1@gmail.com, label the subject line and file with your senior’s full name and list any 
others who appear in group photos. 

Senior Calendar and Graduation Countdown
Go the Wilson website for all you need to know about senior events and graduation dates. 

Did you miss the Senior Class Meeting on March 31?
Click here for the information you missed. 

60-Day Rule Is In Effect
Seniors may be disqualified from participation in commencement exercises and related activities if within sixty (60) 
consecutive days of the last senior school day they are found to be in violation of District Drug and Alcohol policy or any 
violation resulting in a disciplinary action Level 3 or greater.
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Wilson High School Senior Class of 2016 T-Shirts Now on Sale! 
Recall fond memories of your Wilson High School years by purchasing a 2016 Senior Class of 2016 t-shirt that features all 
the names of your WHS classmates printed on the front. Long sleeve shirts are now available for $25.00 and short sleeve 
shirts are $20.00. A percentage of the proceeds will help support 2016 PTA Grad Night.  All shirts are 100% pre-shrunk 
cotton, men’s and women’s multiple styles to choose from and sizes from XS to 5XL. Class of 2016 Shirts can be picked 
up in the WHS Bookkeepers office during business hours. If we do not have your size in it will be available in seven days. 
Checks should be made out to PTA Grad Night. If you have any questions, contact Julie Jacobsen at julie@berntlaw.com. 

Two ways to place your order:
1.    Order on line: place your order on-line at http://goo.gl/forms/ZXVpVG0YWN
2.    Download the order form and drop off in the WHS Bookkeepers room along with payment

Order Yearbooks Online

support Wilson PTA, buy scrip
Scrip is an easy way to support the PTA that costs you nothing extra! This program works with local and national 
vendors, including most of your favorite grocers, restaurants and retailers. Leave your order with the Wilson Bookkeeper 
on Monday, pick up your scrip on Friday afternoon. Or place your order by phone, postal mail,  or e-mail! Contact Martha 
Schulte (schulte@easystreet.net; 503-244-5072) for more information or to place an order. Download order forms here. 

Semester Finals Schedule for Seniors
Senior Finals will be held during normal class times; there will be no special schedule. 

Wednesday, June 1
Periods 5-8

Senior Period 5 Final: 8:15am-9:48am
Senior Period 6 Final: 9:53am-11:26am
Lunch: 11:26-11:59
Period 7 Final: 12:04pm-1:37pm
Period 8 Final: 1:42pm-3:15pm

Thursday, June 2
Periods 1-4

Senior Period 1 Final: 8:15am-9:48am
Senior Period 2 Final: 9:53am-11:26am
Lunch: 11:26-11:59
Period 3 Final: 12:04pm-1:37pm
Period 4 Final: 1:42pm-3:15pm

Tuesday, June 7
Periods 5, 6 8

Period 5 Final: 8:15am-9:45am
10-minute break
Period 6 Final: 9:55am-11:25am
Lunch: 11:25am-12:05pm
Period 8 Final: 12:10pm-1:40pm
Tutor Time: 1:45pm-3:15pm

Wednesday, June 8
Periods 1, 2, 4

Period 1 Final: 8:15am-9:45am
10-minute break
Period 2 Final: 9:55am-11:25am
Lunch: 11:25am-12:05pm
Period 4 Final: 12:10pm-1:40pm
Tutor Time: 1:45pm-3:15pm

Thursday, June 9
Periods 3 & 7

Period 3 Final: 8:15am-9:45am
10-minute break
Period 7 Final: 9:55am-11:25am
Lunch: 11:25am-12:05pm
Tutor Time: 12:10am-3:15pm

Semester Finals Schedule, Grades 9-11
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Community

Redhead world record attempt, OHSU Waterfront Collaborative Life Sciences 
Building, 2730 SW Moody Ave, Saturday, May 21, 9am-3pm
Melanoma and skin cancer prevention information and products, 5K Melanoma Walk, and  thousands of redheads 
gathering to break the World’s Record of 1672 natural redheads at one event. More information at:  http://www.
redheadevent.org/wordpress/.

Wilson Varsity Cheer Seeking Head Coach
f you are interested in this position, please contact Gina Aman in the PIL office at (503) 916-3223 or Wilson Athletic 
Director Mike Easton at measton@pps.net.

Wilson Youth Cheer seeking a coach for the 2016-17 season, July 2016 through Febru-
ary 2017
Wilson Youth Cheer serves 6th- through 8th-grade students in the Wilson High School boundary area, and is beginning 
its second season. See the Craigslist listing for complete info: http://portland.craigslist.org/mlt/edu/5584470388.html.

Camp Invention Summer STEM program needs a Camp Parent and Certified Teachers
Camp Invention seeks one superstar parent and certified teachers who can help make this summer’s Camp Invention 
at Rieke Elementary a success. In return for their help, the Camp Parent will receive one (1) complimentary base price 
registration for their child; teachers receive a teaching stipend. For more information or if interested in becoming a Camp 
Parent, email Fred Jones at fjones@invent.org, or call (213) 608-5213. Teachers may email Martin Douglass mdouglas@
pps.net or call (415) 305-8048.
 
MAX Service downtown will be Disrupted May 8-21
MAX service will be while crews make major improvements to MAX tracks on SW 1st Avenue in Downtown Portland. 
MAX service will be less frequent and trains will likely be extremely crowded.

Connections

The Wilson Daily Bulletin is an electronic newsletter full of useful information and interesting news emailed to Wilson 
students, parents, staff, and community members. The Bulletin is published every day. The Monday Edition has the widest 
distribution and includes more general announcements; Thursday-Friday the focus is on events more specific to the 
school and what goes on in the building during school hours. Archives can be found online at the Wilson website. If you 
would like to be added (specify whether you would like to be on the daily list or just the Monday list) or removed from the 
distribution list, send your email address to Valeurie Friedman at vfriedman@pps.net. Have good news to share about 
Wilson students or alumni? Send the details to Valeurie Friedman at vfriedman@pps.net.

ALL THINGS WILSON
Be sure to visit the Wilson website at: http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/wilson/ to find many useful resources for parents 
and students including:
		  - Event, activity, and holiday listings on the Wilson calendar
		  - Online student research tools
		  - Links to the Daily Bulletin and past issues of the Wilson Spotlight
		  -  Counseling Department 
		  - How to get involved with PTA, Boosters, or Foundation
		  - How to order scrip (http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/wilson/files/school-wilson/scrip_4_15.pdf.)

Follow Wilson Leadership on Social Media
Twitter: @wilson_trojans
Instagram: wilson_trojans
Facebook: Wilson Leadership

http://www.redheadevent.org/wordpress/%20
http://www.redheadevent.org/wordpress/%20
mailto:measton%40pps.net%20?subject=
http://portland.craigslist.org/mlt/edu/5584470388.html
mailto:fjones%40invent.org?subject=
mailto:mdouglas%40pps.net?subject=
mailto:mdouglas%40pps.net?subject=
mailto:vfriedman%40pps.net?subject=
https://twitter.com/wilson_trojans
https://twitter.com/wilson_trojans
https://www.facebook.com/Wilson-Trojans-744803765601862/


Follow Wilson’s magazine, The Trojan Horse
Twitter: @whstrojanhorse
Instagram: @whstrojanhorse
Use the hashtag #whshorse and send us your pictures. 

ALUMNI NEWS 
Wilson High School official alumni website: http://www.wilsonalumni.com.

ALUMNI CLASS REUNIONS
To find out about upcoming Class Reunions go to: http://www.wilsonalumni.com/reunions.htm.

WILSON GRADUATES WHO HAVE SERVED OR ARE SERVING IN MILITARY
To add your name and information to the archive of Wilson Military Graduates, click on this link: http://www.
wilsonalumni.com/Military.html

WILSON SPORTS SCHEDULES
http://www.wilsonathletics.com

FACULTY/STAFF CONTACT INFORMATION
If you would like to contact faculty or staff at Wilson go to http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/wilson/.

Portland Public Schools recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups and their roles in society.  All individuals and groups shall 
be treated with fairness in all activities, programs and operations, without regard to age, color, creed, disability, marital status, national origin, 
race, religion, sex, or sexual orientation. Board of Education Policy 1.80.020-P.   The Portland, Oregon School District is an equal opportunity 
educator and employer.  Persons with disabilities or who are in need of additional accommodations in order to attend or participate in an event or 
program at Wilson High School should contact Maude Lamont, Curriculum VP, Telephone:  503-916-5280 email: mlamont@pps.net.

https://twitter.com/whstrojanhorse
http://www.pikore.com/whstrojanhorse
http://www.wilsonalumni.com
http://www.wilsonalumni.com/reunions.htm
http://www.wilsonalumni.com/Military.html
http://www.wilsonalumni.com/Military.html
http://www.wilsonathletics.com
http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/wilson/
http://www.pps.k12.or.us/schools/wilson/
mailto:mlamont%40pps.net?subject=

